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Dear Parents and Guardians
Thank you to all parents who collected school supplies today.  Parents of 4th & 5th class parents have been given their times for tomorrow.  All payments can be made through the Aladdin App
Please see below a list of brief updates on our preparations to have Scoil Treasa ready for our pupils on Monday August 31st. 
I will follow early next week with a more detailed plan.
1. Opening time in the mornings will be staggered between 9.05 and 9,20 am.  Your child's class will be given a specific time. 
2. There will be no assembly on yard or in the hall.  Pupils will go directly to their classes. 
3. School finish time will also be staggered from 2.45 - 3 p.m.
4. Entry & exit routes to school will be also be split - front gate (left & right), back gate and gate at car park end of school
5 We will also have staggered break times.
6. As of Monday 31st August visitors to the school will be by appointment only.
7. Please keep up to date by checking our school website www.scoiltreasa.ie 
8 Our full Covid 19 Response Plan will be emailed to all parents next week and will be on website.
8. We have installed sanitisers, soap dispensers and paper towel racks in all classrooms.
9 For first two weeks we will ask pupils to wear school tracksuits each day - this will be reviewed on September 11th.
10.Book Rental Scheme and Pupil Insurance scheme still available - I recommend both as very good value.
 
Thanks for your support to date
Gerard O' Meara
Principal

